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15th Sept 2017 

Diary Dates 

Mon 25th Sept 9.00  Mass in church all welcome, please drop children off at church at 8.50am 

Tues 26th Sept 6.30  LCC Childminders meeting in school 

Tues 3rd Oct 3.30  Friends Meeting and AGM in School 

Wed 4th Oct 3.45-5.00  Yr 5/6 Basketball Tournament at GCA 

Tues 10th Oct 9.00-1.00  Class 2 trip to the Maritime Museum—Science Week Activities 

Wed 11th Oct 9.00  Harvest Assembly in School all welcome 

  1.15-3.30  Science talks in school by Mr Spar 

Wed 18th Oct 3.45-5.00  Yr 3/4 Basketball Tournament at GCA 

Fri 20th Oct All Day  Life Education Bus   

Stars of the Week 

Class 1 :    Lucy Spar, Lily Drinkall and Jacob Barnes 

Class 2 :    Harry Slater, Megan Barnes and Thomas Seed 

A special thank you to Mrs Rachel Gornall and Timothy for visiting Class One this week to help us with our topic.  

Applications for Schools 

Lancashire’s on-line application system is now available to  apply for secondary and infant places for September 2018. If 

you know any families who are looking for a school place for September please make them aware that they can visit school 

when ever they like. We do not have an Open Day as we feel prospective parents should be able to visit us at any time . Our 

pre-school sessions on a Tuesday afternoon from1.30-3.30 have proved very successful, enabling children to settle well into 

school. 

Claughton Parish Autumn Fair 

The Autumn Fair will take place on Sunday 8th October at Claughton Village Hall. Please try and support the Parish if you 

can. 

Start of Term Mass 

Although we will have been back for three weeks, we will be celebrating our start of term Mass on Monday 25th            

September at 9.00am in church. Children should be dropped off at church at 8.50am, please try and stay, all welcome. 

Small Schools Football Tournament 

This has been scheduled for Thursday 21st September at Myerscough. Separate letters have been distributed to the         

children who are involved and at this moment in time this is still going ahead. There may be a possibility that it could be 

postponed due to High School open evenings on that night. There will be time  to attend these as the tournament will be 

finished by 5.00pm. We will however keep you updated if there are any changes. 

London Summer 2018 

Letters have been sent to Year 5 & 6 children to gauge interest for our annual/bi-annual residential trip to London. This has 

always been a very successful event and we will  keep parents informed when bookings have been made. If you haven’t yet 

returned your letters please  try to get them back  to us as soon as possible. 

Universal Free School Meals (Packed Lunches) 

This only effects children in Class 1, please return your letters by Monday in order for us to organise how this will be      

implemented . We are hoping that this will be able to be effective from Monday 25th September for those children whose 

parents have requested it. 

W/C 18th September  

Mon 18th 

Tues 19th 1.30-3.30 Pre-School session 

  3.30-4.30 After School Clubs—Football 

Wed 20th 

Thurs 21st 3.30-4.30 After School Clubs—Multi-skills & Netball 

  3.20-5.00 Small Schools Football Tournament at Myerscough 

  6.00-8.30 Garstang Community Academy Open Evening  

Fri 22nd  3.10  Celebration Assembly  




